

August 24, 2020

Dear Bois Forte Community,

Due to recent developments of new COVID cases on or near the Bois Forte Reservation we have decided to delay opening Head Start and Early Head Start for 2-3 weeks from the September 8, 2020 opening date. We are working with the Bois Forte Tribal Emergency Response Committee (TERC) for guidance on the COVID-19 pandemic.

During this time, we will be working on our enrollment process and we will be mailing out a notification if your child has been accepted into the program by the end of this week. If you do not have a completed enrollment packet your child will not be able to be accepted into the program, so please do not delay we fill up fast.

Travis Vake, Director of Career Development

Email: Travis.Vake@boisforte-nsn.gov

Cell: 218-404-5401